
 

 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Product announcement: ID CPR30pro (SAM) 
replaces ID CPR40.30-USB & ID CPR40.30-SUSB  

 

FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH is happy to inform you about the availability of a new HF ISO14443 / ISO15693 
desktop reader ID CPR30pro (SAM). 

The new reader will replace FEIGs well known and widely used HF Reader ID CPR40.30-USB / -SUSB.  

With respect to our long-standing customers and in order to make the migration to the new device more 
convenient for them, special attention was given to the design of the new reader to ensure the best 
possible compatibility. 

The new ID CPR30pro will have the same housing, HMI components, USB interface, 100% compatible 
interface and an enhanced performance for smartcards and small inlays/transponders. See the attached 
preliminary data sheet. 

ID CPR40.30-USB / -SUSB will be discontinued to the following dates: 
 

Article-No. Article Last acceptance  
for POs 

Last Shipment 
 

2988.000.00 ID CPR40.30-USB 30.09.2023 31.12.2023 

2988.001.00 ID CPR40.30-SUSB 30.09.2023 31.12.2023 

 
 

Article-No. Article First Sample Market launch 

6137.000.00 ID CPR30pro December 2022 Q1 /2023 

6138.000.00 ID CPR30pro SAM December 2022 Q1 /2023 

 

As sooner we get your fixed blanket PO as better we can plan and deliver in time. Already placed blanket 
POs are not influenced and will be fulfilled as planned. 

The version ID CPR40.30-A is not affected and will remain. 

If you have any questions regarding your potential last order, please get in contact with your known 
correspondent.  

Please consider all these circumstances in your purchase processing. 

Sincerely, 
 

FEIG ELECTONIC GmbH 
 
Daniel Büth 
Head of Sales Identification 
 

February 13th, 2023 


